Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2021 2:29 PM
To: Regional Housing <Housing@scag.ca.gov>
Subject: RHNA allocation

To whom it may concern,

| just became aware of the fact that the city has determined that its draft RHNA allocation was calculated at 2411 units.
It seems as though the calculation did not follow the state housing law as well. Please redo your calculation and correct
it. Yorba Linda can not handle more homes of such number being that it is a high fire hazard severity zone. Many home
insurance will not cover homes in Yorba Linda as of now. How will you justify putting people in danger as they scramble
to leave their homes and the crowded streets when we have our next fire after you build these 2400 units? Thank you
for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Katherine Kim

Sent from my iPhone





